The ACS Secretariat expresses its condolences and solidarity with Grenada in the wake of
the devastating Hurricane Beryl

ACS AEC

The Secretariat of the Association of Caribbean States extends its condolences to the people of
Grenada in the wake of the devastating Hurricane Beryl, which claimed the lives of citizens, left
injuries, destroyed and flooded homes and other buildings, and caused power outages and the
interruption of the supply of other essential services. The Secretariat expresses its solidarity in this
period of mourning for the irreparable loss of life.

The Secretariat of the Association of Caribbean States takes this opportunity to renew to Grenada
the assurances of its highest consideration.



